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CEO’s Easter Holiday Message 

 
It is the Easter holidays, a period where we take time to be with family and 

friends. Due to Covid-19, it has been a difficult start to the year but we are 

grateful that as a nation we have fared relatively better and the vaccination 

programme spearheaded by our Government will help us return to normalcy 

soon.   

 

I wish you a joyous Easter holiday and encourage you to take time and start 

planning for holidays to come. Investing on securities listed on the stock 

exchange is one way of planning for the future and you can determine your 

future spending by your actions today. Get in touch with a stockbroker or 

financial advisor if you are a first time investor and for the seasoned, you 

can join our growing online trading platform, ZSE Direct, by registering on 

www.zsedirect.co.zw  

 

The ZSE will be closed from Friday 02 April to Monday 05 April 2021, and 

will reopen on Tuesday 06 April 2021. 

 

Remember to stay safe and to continue observing the Covid-19 precautions 

as directed by health officials.    
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